
COOINDA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Image Authorisation 

 
Children’s images and or their work are often published to recognise excellence or 
effort and may appear in newspapers, on the internet, in the newsletter or on file, video or 
the website.  Their names may also be included but no contact details are provided.  
Work/Images captured by the school will be kept for no longer than is necessary for the 
purposes outlined above and will be sorted and disposed of securely.   
 
Parents/Carers will be asked to sign a consent form at the time or enrolment stating 
whether they give consent or not for their child/ren Image Authorisation. 
 
Parents taking of photos……… 
 
ANNE TO LOOK INTO PHOTO POLICY WITH SCHOOL BOARD 
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